Wargrave Surgery Patient Reference Group

Wargrave Surgery, in common with other surgeries in England, is being encouraged to communicate more effectively with its patients.

There is an existing Patients Participation Group which maintains a database of patients that have volunteered to disclose their contact details to the PPG so that they can receive surgery related information, questionnaires and newsletters from time to time.

The surgery wishes to help the PPG to expand this to a wider range of patients and would like to ask you if you would please complete this form.

The form asks you primarily to give your consent to both the PPG and the Surgery to retain your contact details for the restricted purposes outlined above. Both the PPG and in due course, the Surgery will maintain this database on secure servers that are quite separate from the NHS computer systems.

When you have completed this Form please hand it back to Reception at the Surgery

Contact Details

Please complete the form in full if you can. Your e-mail address and mobile phone number are particularly helpful. Your e-mail address makes it much less costly for us to contact you and your mobile number may allow the surgery to issue appointment reminders etc at some time in the future similar to the systems used at the Royal Berkshire Hospital.

| Title | |
|----------------|---|
| Forename(s) | |
| Surname | |
| E-mail | |
| Mobile phone | |
| | |
| Address Line 1 | |
| Address Line 2 | |
| Address Line 3 | |
| Post Code | |
| Home phone | |
| | o the Wargrave Surgery and its Patient Participation Group to retain or the purposes outlined above |
| Signed | Date |